Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Whitney McKee <whitney.mckee@solarismidstream.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 2:58 PM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] FW: SOLARIS WATER MIDSTREAM, LLC, DILLINGER FED SWD #1 (APl 30-015-Pending; Admin.

Appl. No pMAM1826355651) Unit B S20-T24S-R31E, NMPM, EDDY COUNTYnty

Kurt,
We have withdrawn this application. If you have any questions please let me know.
Thank you,

Whitney McKee
Solaris Water Midstream
432-217-5051

From: Nathan Alleman <nalleman@all-llc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 3:52 PM

To: Whitney McKee <whitney.mckee@solarismidstream.com>

Cc: Bonnie Atwater <bonnie.atwater@solarismidstream.com>; Drew Dixon <drew.dixon@solarismidstream.com>
Subject: Fwd: SOLARIS WATER MIDSTREAM, LLC, DILLINGER FED SWD #1 (APl 30-015-Pending; Admin. Appl. No
pPMAM1826355651) Unit B S20-T24S-R31E, NMPM, EDDY COUNTYnty

Whitney,

We received the notice below from OCD regarding the Dillinger SWD application. Just wanted to go ahead and pass this
on to make sure that you guys were aware.

Regards,

Nathan Alleman

ALL Consulting
Office: 918-382-7581
Cell: 918-237-0559
nalleman@all-llc.com
www.all-llc.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD" <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>

Date: January 8, 2020 at 3:39:46 PM CST

To: "darthur@all-lic.com" <darthur@all-lic.com>, "nalleman@all-lic.com" <nalleman@all-llc.com>
Subject: SOLARIS WATER MIDSTREAM, LLC, DILLINGER FED SWD #1 (APl 30-015-Pending; Admin. Appl.
No pMAM1826355651) Unit B S20-T24S-R31E, NMPM, EDDY COUNTYnty




The above-referenced application was submitted for administrative review on 09/20/2018. The OCD
received one or more protests on the application. However, to date OCD has not received an
application for hearing. Please be advised that if an application for hearing or a protestant’s written

retraction for each protest is not submitted to the OCD within thirty (30) days of receipt of this message,
your application will be denied.

If you have any questions about this message, please contact the OCD as provided below.

Kurt M Simmons
Petroleum Specialist
NMOCD



